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CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GRADUATING SENIORS! 

On Sunday, May 14, the University of Dallas celebrated its 64th Annual 
Commencement at the Toyota Music Factory.  Seminarians William Hebert, 
Shane Kliethermes, and Wyatt Parlow were among the graduates and 
each earned a Bachelor of Arts degree in Philosophy & Letters. 

Following the commencement ceremony, family, friends, formation faculty, and 
seminary staff gathered in the Cardinal Farrell Student Center on the seminary 



campus for a luncheon reception in honor of the graduates.  Father Vincent 
Anyama offered a champagne toast and everyone celebrated with cake. 

Additional kudos to Wyatt Parlow for being honored with The Very Reverend 
Thomas M. Cumiskey, O.P. Memorial Award for Excellence in Philosophy & 
Letters.  The evalutation faculty of Holy Trinity Seminary bestowed this award 
on him in late April for having merited the highest level of performance in the 
classroom. 

Congratulations, Class of 2023!  We will miss you!  Our continued 
prayers to you as you continue your discernment journeys! 



 



FAREWELL TO OUR 2ND YEAR PRE-THEOLOGIANS! 

We also bid a fond farewell to our 2nd Year Pre-Theologians, 
Brandon Bain and Mark Williard.  Having already earned their 
undergraduate degrees prior to entering Holy Trinity Seminary, they 
have successfully completed their pre-requisite hours in philosophy, 
undergraduate theology and language through the UD Pre-Theology 
Program. 

Our heartfelt congratulations to you!  You will remain in our prayers! 



 



 

A SPECIAL GUEST VISITS THE SEMINARY 

The seminary was recently blessed with a visit from Cardinal Kevin Farrell, 
Prefect for the Dicastery for Laity, Family and Life, and former bishop of 
Dallas.  In addition to touring the Cardinal Farrell Student Center for the first 
time, Cardinal Farrell - the namesake of the center - enjoyed lunch with the 
seminary's formation priests and Bishop Greg Kelly, who resides at the 
seminary.  Cardinal Farrell was in Dallas to accept the Spirit of Francis Award 
from the Catholic Extension, a Chicago-based nonprofit that is committed to 
supporting and strengthening poor mission dioceses across the U.S. 
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